
Cable Committee 
Meeting 3-20-18 

7:15 pm started and adjourned at 7:45 pm 
 

Present: 
Steve Flanders 
Doug Alwine 
John Lawton 

Dick Butt 
Rachel Cisto 

 
Rachel gave the committee an update on the Robotics Team with John 
Stark High School and they will be competing at Providence, R.I. this 
weekend the 24th and 25th of March. 
 
Doug Alwine found out the camera at the BOS meeting on the 19th of 
March was not turned on so therefore 15 minutes was not in the recording 
of the Selectmen signing in. 
 
The Cable Committee had a discussion on purchasing wireless 
microphones and Dick Butt will be going before the BOS to get it approved 
because money is already in the budget. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm and seconded by Doug Alwine. 


